
Camera Surveillance 
We have camera surveillance of certain areas of the hotel where people travel. The 
reason for surveillance is to prevent and investigate criminal actions and minimise 
the impacts of any accidents. The cameras are there for the safety and security of 
our guests and staff, and are only used for these purposes.

When deciding on introducing camera surveillance, we have reached the conclusion 
that prevention of crime, investigation of criminal actions, along with the safety of 
the staff and guests weigh heavier than individual rights and freedoms according to 
the data protection regulation 
(Article 6 (1) (f)).

All data collected is confidential and will only be made available to the police where 
there is a report under investigation. All equipment and data is protected by a 
physcial and digital wall, and only a small number of people have access to the 
material. Data is stored maximum 30 days according to the storage minimisation 
principle.

Questions regarding camera surveillance can be directed to the below:
Comfort Hotel Kista, Isafjordsgatan 21, 164 40 Kista: co.kista@choice.se
Data protection officer: DPO@choice.no

Complaints can be directed to Datainspektionen: www.datainspektionen.se
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